
Welcome!
Hi! My name is Alejandra (she/they) and I will be
your RA for the 2024-2025 school year. I am so excited
tomeet all of you!!

I am an upcoming juniormajoring in Forensic Biology.
This will bemy first year as an RA. I grew up in the St.
Paul area butmoved to Stillwater shortly after. Besides
being an RA, I am also a boardmember/editor for the
Fulcrum (Hamline’s Literary and Artsmagazine) and a
cheerleader for Hamline. Inmy free time I like to watch
movies, draw, read, listen to podcasts, do some self care,
and create several Pinterest boards.

Some advice I have is to not take onmuchmore than you
can handle.While joining several clubs sounds like a
good idea at first, sometimes it can become
overwhelming and it’s best to take a step back and
evaluate what you can and can’t actually do.

Another piece of advice I have is to connect with your
roommate! Hitting it off beforemove-in day can
definitelymake things easier and can also help you both
save on any items youmight want to share.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at all. I would love to help ease any of your
concerns before entering the school year. Looking forward tomeeting all of you :D

Peace and Blessings,
Alejandra


